
BuzzBuzzWhat’s all the About?

The Military Health System is celebrating Bug Week to educate bene�ciaries  and stakeholders about 
bug-borne illnesses they may encounter at home − both inside and outside − during leisure activities 

involving outdoor travel, and at forward-deployed military operational sites. 

Visit www.Health.mil/Bugs and follow @MilitaryHealth and @TRICARE 
all week long to stay informed and join the conversation!

#BugWeek




